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December 10, 2007

To Whom It May Concern

Subject: Letter of Reference for Michele Jones’ PMP Training Course

I first met Michele in April 2006 while working together on several graphic communication projects. Because I was still quite new to the industry, Michele was always willing to offer her extensive project management advice and has inspired me to make Project Management my career path, not just a job. 


I moved to Canada when I was young and have always felt a responsibility to my family and myself to take advantage of all the available opportunities. When Michele told me about her PMP Training Course I knew it was right for me. Michele’s ability to explain the program information was impeccable, whether it was through applying it to her own experience or through activities she created above and beyond the curriculum. 


Since taking the course I’ve moved up to a new PM role with more responsibility and much higher pay. For the first time I have a career that gives me a sense of satisfaction and will enable me to build the life I want for myself.

Michele continues to offer her support and is always eager to bring groups of people together that can benefit from each other’s knowledge in every industry. I see evidence of this in her online forums and her steady communication with me and other students.

I trust that Michele will successfully enable others with the ability to succeed at anything they set their minds to. I wish Michele all the best.

Warm regards,

Kate Kubiak
Project Manager
 
Mamone & Partners
Graphic Design & Communications


T 416.466.2522 x 223
F 416.466.8159 
